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To all LA City Council Members and to the LA City Council
Public Safety Committee re: 23-0194 WoMen Against Gun
Violence (501c3), a gun violence prevention organization serving
Los Angeles, the State of California, and the nation for 30 years,
strongly supports 23-0194. Gun violence restraining orders save
lives but are underused where appropriate due to lack of
information. We appreciate the Council's efforts to share this
critical life-saving information and to compile the data that will
make efforts more effective. We urge a yes vote by the Public
Safety Committee. Margot Bennett, MBA, Ed.D Executive
Director, WoMen Against Gun Violence



